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For immediate release 
 

TAIYO YUDEN Announces Notice Concerning the Impact of the Noto Peninsula 
Earthquake 

 

 

TOKYO, January 3, 2024 － We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all who were 
negatively impacted or fell victim to the major earthquakes that struck the Noto Peninsula in Ishikawa 
Prefecture on January 1. 
 

We have not confirmed any human casualties among our group employees. In addition, there 
was no major damage to the buildings and production facilities at the group's production site. 
Production is expected to resume after facility inspection. 


